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March 11, 2021

The council of the Municipality of Westlake Gladstone would like to thank you for your
patience as we navigate through the malicious cyber security breach, in which a
significant amount of money was electronically stolen from the Municipality’s operating
bank account.

There is no evidence indicating that the municipality did anything negligent. After in-
depth consultations with our legal team, the Municipality has been guided to pursue this
matter through the Provincial Court system.

Council continues to work with our legal team and is committed to providing updates
when made available. Once again thank you for your patience as we continue to
advocate for the return of municipal funds.
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